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DVLA Fake Email(s) 

This week a Kent resident reported receiving the below fake email impersonating DVLA.  

DVLA will never email asking you to click on a link a link to update your financial details. 

From looking at the email there are some tell, tale signs that it is fake – 

• Sent from a non .Gov email address.  

• It does not refer to any vehicle details.  

• It is not addressed to a person by name, only welcome which tends to 
suggest it has been sent by someone from outside the UK and to lots 
of people at the same time. 

You can report suspicious emails by forwarding them to - 
report@phishing.gov.uk  

If you think that you may have been a victim of this or any other type of 
scam, then contact your Bank immediately, which you can do by calling 159 
and report it to Action Fraud at www.actionfraud.police.uk or call 0300 123 
2040. 
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